
3/6/2016 
 
 
HBPOA Members: 
 
Subject: Green Committee Survey on Disposable Plastic Bags 
 
Tim Purtell and Donald P. D’Amato of the Town’s Green Options Advisory 
Committee has requested that Shelter Island Residents take the following 
survey regarding “a Reusable Bag Campaign to raise awareness about 
single-use plastic grocery (i.e. checkout) bags and to encourage Shelter 
Islanders to bring their own bags when they shop.” They hope that this 
survey will determine the extent of support for that campaign.    
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ShelterIslandAssociation 
 
Donald noted “you may assure your members that we cannot associate 
survey responses with their names, email address, or home addresses.   
They merely will need to click on the link to open a browser window to 
begin the survey. Alternatively, they can just type the link into their Internet 
browser's address bar.” 
 
In about two weeks they expect to be providing feedback from the survey (in 
statistical terms) to the SIA and the Town Board. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns feel free to give Don a call  
at 749-2092.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Fred Buonocore, President HBPOA 
 


